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Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

A few key dates for your diary… 

Clubs – reminders! 

 

Gymnastics Club for KS2 starts TODAY. All other clubs will begin next week. 

 

 

Friday 10th January 

 

We are looking forward to former Olympian Gymnast, Sam Oldham visiting us on 

Friday. You may recall he spend a day with us last year. 

Sam will be leading an assembly and working with the children during the day. 

Children should come in PE kit / sportswear rather than school uniform. 

 

 

Happy New Year to you all – we hope you had a lovely Christmas break.  

New Rules! 

We have been reviewing our behaviour system. We will now have 3 rules 

across school, to which both positive and negative behaviours can be 

attached. We have spoken to the children in assembly today. 

Our 3 rules are: 

BE SAFE 

BE READY 

BE RESPECTFUL 

We will be updating our policies and they will be on our website once 

ratified by the Governing Body. 
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School Office 

A huge welcome to Mrs Horsfield who is our new Office Manager. Mrs Horsfield will be working 

every day (Mon – Fri) and can be contacted by phone or via e-mail (admin@hemingbrough.n-

yorks.sch.uk).  

Sadly Mrs Read will be leaving us mid-February to embark on a new venture. We will be saying 

our “Goodbyes” nearer to the time, but obviously we will be really sad to see Mrs Read go after 

many years here at Hemingbrough. 

Christmas Fundraising 

Thank you for all your generosity towards 

out Christmas fundraising. We raised 

around £800. This money will help us to 

pay for this year’s panto which will be on 

the morning of Friday 17th January (in 

school). This year we will be enjoying 

Snow White. 

Bingo Night 

“Eyes down, look in”.  

Our next fundraising event will be Bingo Night on 

Friday 24th January at 6.00pm. This is for adults 

and children (children must come with an adult) 

and is always great fun. Cards will cost £1 and 

there will be small prizes to win. Please bring your 

own marker pen or ‘dobber’! 
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